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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 

OLIDATA SPA COMMUNICATES THAT IT HAS 
ESTABLISHED A WORKING GROUP WITH SOFTLAB SPA 

TO UPDATE ITS BUSINESS PLAN 
 

 
 
 
 

Olidata S.p.A. communicates that it has established with Softlab S.p.A. a 
joint working group that aims to update Olidata's industrial plan on the basis 
of the possibility, at the preliminary assessment stage between the parties, of 
integrating some business areas. The works will take place within an 
estimated three weeks. The structure of the transaction is still under 
evaluation between the parties and could lead to the possible subscription of 
a capital increase of Olidata. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 For further information on the Company, please consult the website at: www.olidata.com - 
Investor Relations section - Tel. +39.0547.419.111 - e-mail: investor.relations@olidata.com  


